
 

Bishop Neumann Junior High Football Players:  

Junior High football is approaching!   Our high school success depends on our ability to develop 

our work ethic and commitment to learning how special it is to be a Cavalier football player.    

The Bishop Neumann coaches invite you to attend our 7th and 8th grade football camp from 

Wednesday, August 6 to Friday, August 8, 2025.  Camp will run from 8:30 AM until 

approximately 11:30AM each day.  The cost of the camp is $40.00.  Please make check payable 

to Bishop Neumann Jr High Football.  The equipment fee for the 7th graders is $50.00.  If you 

wish, you can write one check for both the camp and equipment fee ($90.00 total for 

both).   We will check out gear to your athlete toward the end of our first day of camp.    

Our camp will include instruction on fundamentals and a portion of what we will do this 

Fall.   We will have a few of our varsity coaches to help, as well as some current Neumann 

football players.  Come learn some basic football skills, meet your teammates, coaches & future 

coaches.  Become a part of the great tradition that is Neumann Football.    

Please contact Patrick Lawler (patrick-lawler@cdolinc.net) to register for the camp.  When you 

send your registration email to me please include the following information:   

1. Athlete’s full name 

2. The grade he will be in the fall of 2025 

3. Athlete’s t-shirt size (ADULT SIZE) 
 

Please try to contact me with any questions and sign-ups by July 15 so we can make a camp 
plan to best utilize our resources for the number of athletes who will be in attendance. 

See you on Wednesday, August 6th, 2025. 
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